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RE: Selection of New Deputy Director for ISD Programs

DATE: March 6, 2014

This memorandum is to announce the selection of Vida Tapia-Sanchez as the new Deputy
Director for ISD Programs.

Vida began working with ISD as a caseworker in June of 2003 in Santa Fe County. She spent
the last eight years in the Policy and Program Development Bureau, fulfilling positions ranging
from Management Analyst to Bureau Chief. Vida also volunteered to assist in the role of Acting
Deputy Director of Field Operations over the last six months.

Vida will be an asset to ISD's programs bringing her knowledge of the federal and state
regulations and statutes.

Vida will begin her new duties effective March 15, 2014. Please join me in congratulating and
welcoming Vida to her new position in the Director’s Office.
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